Date: Sun Nov 28, 1993 8:58 pm EST
From: Mary Feigenbaum / MCIT Headquarte

TO: * Steven A Zecola / MCIT
Subject: Thanks

Dear Steve-

As my new role in Calling Card marketing becomes official this week, I wanted to
take the opportunity to thank you for a challenging and exciting year as part of
the PCS team.

Two years ago, when MCI MOMENTUM was in the initial stages of development and we
were trying to figure out the maze which was cellular, PCS seemed very far from
reality. Within one short year under your direction, MCI developed a targeted
and coordinated strategy demonstrating that it would be a player in this new
market.

From both a product and marketing perspective I have learned some invaluable
lessons and developed important skills from the many opportunities and
experiences my roles within your organization have provided. I am truly
grateful for your support in the advancement of my career at MCI and hope that I
will have the chance to work in your organization again at another time.

Sincerely,

Mary
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